24 February 2022

Committee Secretary
Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

By email: Senate.EstimatesInbox@ag.gov.au

Dear Committee Secretary

Clarification to Hansard – Estimates hearing on 15 February 2022

I am writing to provide a clarification to evidence the Disability Royal Commission gave to the Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation Committee during the Estimates hearing on 15 February 2022.

On p 110 of the transcript, in response to a question from Senator Steele-John regarding a possible hearing to assess the impact of the Omicron variant on the community, I said in the third sentence:

Mr Cronan: Public hearing 5 addressed responses from government to COVID generally at the time, and public hearing 12 last year addressed responses to the booster rollout for people with disability.

I wish to clarify that public hearing 12 addressed responses to the 'vaccine' rollout, not the 'booster' rollout, for people with disability.

The action officer for this matter is

who can be contacted on

Yours sincerely

Paul Cronan AM Official Secretary